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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
On  Friday  evening  9th June the Almond Board of California released their May 2017 Almond 
Position Report with a 4.1% decline compared to the 178.0 million lbs shipped last May. Virtually 
every Buyer, Trader and Grower expected May shipments to be between 150 and 160 million lbs, 
no one predicted a figure as high as 170 million lbs. When you consider last year’s 178 million lbs 
was a record and significantly higher than the previous May’s figures, you can understand why this 
new figure has surprised the industry. Most Californians are also reporting that they could have 
sold much more last month to … 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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